
After School Enrichment Program
Exciting News from the My Place After School Program!
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We are delighted to announce that the My Place After School Program will once again be offering after-
school care for the 2024-2025 school year. Our program is dedicated to providing a safe, engaging, and 
supportive environment for students.

A New Chapter Begins!
We are proud to share that we’ve been awarded the prestigious LEAPS Grant for the next 5 years! This 
grant will allow us to introduce even more opportunities for our students and their families, reinforcing 
our commitment to excellence and growth.
Program Highlights:
• Academic Support: We will provide structured homework assistance and enrichment activities to 

help students thrive both academically and creatively.
• Social-Emotional Supports: Our program will focus on fostering emotional intelligence, resilience, 

and self-confidence, ensuring that students are supported both in and out of the classroom.
• Community & Family Engagement: We are dedicated to strengthening the bonds between school, 

family, and community through initiatives that promote meaningful connections and active 
participation.

This grant represents an exciting opportunity to enhance the experience for all students involved, and 
we look forward to sharing this journey with you.

Already a part of the My Place family, but need to enroll for the school year? Please email Miss Cass at 
cassondra.ball@myplace-aplc.org and she will send you the packet. We are excited to welcome new and 
returning families to another year of success and fun!

My Place does accept the Childcare Assistant 
Program through your local DSS. Please use 
the QR below for the application.

New to the My Place 
family? Find our student 
registration here 
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